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14th September  2023 

Early Years Pantomime Performance 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In the lead up to Christmas we want our children to make magical memories to 
last a lifetime. Years 1 – 6 take part in a visit to the theatre to see a pantomime, 
however we have found that this isn’t ideally suited to the age of our nursery 
and reception pupils  

This year we have arranged a pantomime performance designed specifically for 
Early Years children. The performance will take place at school on the 
afternoon of Friday 8th December.  

To support with the cost and enable the performance to take place we are 
asking parents to make a voluntary £8.50 donation which can be made via 
SchoolMoney. We know that this year more than ever finances are stretched 
and you can choose to pay this in instalments. 

We will be providing the children with a drink and a snack for whilst they 
watch the pantomime and we know that it will be a wonderful experience that 
they will thoroughly enjoy. 

If your nursery child does not attend on a Friday afternoon, they are welcome to 
book a place via SchoolMoney and come to school at 12.45pm.  

I’m sure you will agree that this is a lovely experience for Ash Class and if you 
have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the academy office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Genevieve Saunders 

Headteacher  

 

 


